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	St. Mary’s Primary and Pre-school Newsletter (9)
	20th January 2025

	SCHOOL MISSION STATEMENT
We come together as Saint Mary’s family, to learn, share our faith and do our best, to follow in the footsteps of Jesus.

SCHOOL CURRICULUM

Our school curriculum over views are on our school website for this half term. They are under the ‘parents’ tab and then ‘curriculum’ and then if you scroll down to the bottom of the page after the curriculum overviews, they are presented as ‘downloads.’ There you will find what your child will be covering this and each half term. The newsletters are also on there. We will be putting the holiday pattern for 2025 / 2026 as soon as the governors have ratified it. Our EYFS class have been enjoying learning about ‘People Who Help Us’ and Miss Bennett and the team arranged two fantastic visits with PC Grant who brought his police car into school (thankyou PC grant!) and also Longridge Fire Station, who welcomed the children to the station. The children had a great time and really enjoyed learning on this topic.     
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	PILGRIMS OF HOPE

2025 is a Jubilee Year in the Catholic Church and school communities are invited to join together as Pilgrims of Hope, pledging to work together for God’s kingdom of justice, peace and love.  As a diocese there are planned resources and activities to mark this special year beginning with the blessing and distribution of anchors by Bishop John.  
An anchor is a sign of hope and forms the Pilgrims of Hope logo. Three anchors have been commissioned by the diocese to visit all schools in this Jubilee Year. The anchors will be blessed by Bishop John and then will be taken across all the schools in the Salford Diocese. Each school will also receive a small anchor to mark this special year. Thorneyholme Primary School in Dunsop Bridge, will be bringing the anchor to St. Mary’s on Wednesday, 5th February and will stay with us until Monday, 10th February when we will take it to St. Wilfrid’s in Longridge. We look forward to welcoming the children from Dunsop Bridge and being welcomed to Longridge. 
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	What’s Happening?
	20th January 2025


Dates for your diary……

Mass in Church – Thursday, 23rd January, 9.30am
		       Thursday, 13th February, 9.30am  

School Council Meetings – Jan, 22nd Jan, 29th Jan, 5th Feb, 11th Feb at 9am	

Governors meeting in school – 22nd January at 5pm

Open the book – 28th January at 9.30am

Viking Day for yrs 4/5/6 – 4th February

John Meredith, Lancashire Cultural Services in to talk to yrs 4 and 5 about the Story telling festival and what it entails on 28th January.

Visit to Kirkham Grammer to meet author Chris Smith – yrs 4/5/6, leaving school at 8.45am.  

Trip to Sainsburys for pre-school and Reception – 5th February

Anchor of Hope arrives 5th February and leaves 10th Feb

‘Great Fire of London’ workshop for years 1/2/3 – 11th February

Friendship Day (organised by the school council) – 14th February

Break up for half term – Friday 14th February 

Class Assemblies – Fridays at 2.45pm

31st January – yrs 1/23
7th February – yrs 4/56
14th February - Reception
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